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Greetings from all  of  us at Page Schools!  

We have gone halfway through first term of

the 2024/2025 academic session,  the past few

weeks have been a t ime of exciting transitions,

especial ly for our new pupils and students who

are settl ing into their classes and adapting to

our vibrant school environment.  It ’s  inspiring

to see our returning students welcoming them

with open arms.

Adjusting to new classes and routines can be

challenging, but our learner-centered

approach has proven effective in supporting

every pupil  and student’s journey.  

Our dedicated teachers have embraced this

approach, ensuring that each child’s unique

strengths and interests are recognized and

nurtured. The engagement and enthusiasm in

our classrooms have been a joy to witness,

reflecting our collective commitment to

fostering a love for learning.

The mid-term break offered us al l  a valuable

opportunity to pause,  recharge,  and reflect.

Also al lowing for some well-deserved rest.  It ’s

essential  to return to our studies refreshed and

ready to embrace the second half  of the term.

Looking ahead, we have many exciting

initiatives planned. The second half  of the term

will  see us deepening our academic pursuits

while continuing to emphasize social  and

emotional well-being. Our upcoming projects

wil l  not only enhance our curriculum but also

encourage collaboration and creativity among

our pupils and  students.

We thank Our Parents for their continued

support in this journey of their children’s

education and development.  Your involvement

and support play a crucial  role in making these

events successful ,  and we are grateful for your

partnership.

Be rest assured, Page Schools is  always,

Nurturing for Excellence

We had a wonderful Parent Reading Event

with our Early Years pupils this month and

it was a huge success. We are grateful to

our amazing community of parents who

support their children’s learning in and out

of the classroom.



TEACHERS’ DAY
Teachers '  Day  ce lebrat ion  was  a  heartwarming

event  f i l led  with  grat i tude and apprec iat ion  for  our

dedicated teachers .  The  day  began with  a  spec ia l

assembly  where  pupi l s  and students  expressed

thei r  admirat ion  through heart fe l t  speeches  and

per formances .

A  h ighl ight  o f  the  day  was  a  surpr ise  apprec iat ion

ceremony .  Each teacher  rece ived a  personal ized

gi f t  f rom the  Head of  School ,  a long with  notes

f rom pupi l s ,  s tudents  and parents  re f lect ing on

thei r  favor i te  memor ies  and lessons .  The

atmosphere  was  f i l led  with  joy ,  and many teachers

were  v is ib ly  touched by  the  gestures .

 I t  was  a  day  that  re inforced the  bond between

students  and the i r  teachers ,  making everyone fee l

va lued and cher ished .  Overa l l ,  the  Teachers '  Day

ce lebrat ion  at  Page Schools  was  a  memorable

occas ion ,  honor ing those  who inspi re  and educate

the  next  generat ion .

MESSY PLAY
Messy Play Day for our Early Years pupils

was a whirlwind of fun and exploration!

Our pupils eagerly gathered to scrub and

rinse their  favorite dolls  in a bubbly water

area while learning about care and

responsibi l ity in the process.

The painting area was al ive with creativity.

Armed with brushes,  sponges,  and their

hands,  the l itt le artists explored vibrant

colors on paper.  The freedom to express

themselves was wonderful  to witness,  with

each piece becoming a unique creation,

reflecting their  imaginative minds.

Finally ,  the mini sand area was a treasure

trove of discovery.  They dug, built ,  and

created,  using shovels and buckets to craft

beautiful  designs.  

Throughout the day,  the joyful  chaos of

messiness fostered social  ski l ls ,  creativity,

and sensory development.  By the end of  

the day,  the smiles on their  faces were truly

priceless.  It  was a fantastic celebration of

play,  learning,  and connection!



ICT CORNER
HOW TO HELP YOUR KIDS AVOID TECH

ADDICTION IN A SCREEN-OBSESSED WORLD

With screens becoming a constant presence in our

homes, many parents worry about their kids falling into

the trap of tech addiction. From video games to

endless YouTube loops, it’s easy for children to get

consumed by technology. But it doesn’t have to be that

way. Here are some practical ways to help your kids

navigate the digital world without getting hooked.

1. Set Firm Screen Time Limits

Technology is part of life, but it’s important to keep it in

check. Establish clear daily or weekly screen time limits

for your kids, balancing educational use with

entertainment. Boundaries will help prevent screens

from taking over.

2. Encourage Outdoor and Creative Activities

Screens are no match for the benefits of physical play

and creativity. Whether it’s sports, art, or reading,

encouraging hobbies that don’t involve a device can

make a big difference in your child’s development and

well-being.

3. Be the Example

Kids mirror what they see. If you’re constantly on your

phone or tablet, they’ll follow suit. Model healthy screen

habits by limiting your own use, especially during

family time, and show them that tech doesn’t need to

dominate your life.

4. Create Screen-Free Spaces

Designating certain areas in your home as tech-free—

like during meals or in bedrooms—helps foster

connection and encourages kids to engage with their

surroundings instead of a screen.

5. Monitor Their Digital Diet

Not all screen time is bad, but it’s essential to know

what your kids are watching or playing. Steer them

towards age-appropriate, educational, or creative

content, and make time to discuss what they’re

consuming online.

6.  Priorit ize In-Person Social  Interaction

While digital  fr iendships can be fun,

nothing beats face-to-face social ization.

Encourage real-world playdates,  family

gatherings,  and activit ies where your kids

can interact with peers and build strong

social  ski l ls  away from the screen.

7.  Educate Them on Responsible Tech Use

Talk openly with your kids about the

benefits and risks of technology.  Teach

them how to use it  purposefully ,  whether

it ’s  for learning,  creativity,  or

communication,  and explain the

importance of balance.

8.  Make Time for Family Activit ies

Without Screens

Whether it ’s  game night,  cooking

together,  or a family hike,  create regular

opportunities for connection that don’t

involve technology.  These moments are

essential  for building strong family bonds

and reinforcing the idea that l i fe isn’t  just

about what’s happening on a screen.

By guiding your kids toward healthier

habits and helping them find a balance

between tech and the real  world,  you can

ensure that screens remain a tool—not a

crutch—in their  l ives.

 



 EARLY YEARS CORNER 
The Early Years section has been amazing,

and it ’s heartwarming to reflect on how far

we have come. From the beginning, our

focus has been on creating a nurturing and

stimulating environment where our children

can explore, learn, and grow.

Each day brings new discoveries as they

engage in hands-on activities,  collaborate

with their peers,  and express their creativity.  

We are especially grateful for the support

and involvement of our parents.  A heartfelt

thank you goes to Mr. Olajide for honoring

our parent reading invitation. His

participation not only enriched our reading

sessions but also modeled the value of

sharing stories and fostering a love for

books. 

As we look ahead, we’re excited to continue

this journey together,  celebrating each

milestone and cherishing the wonderful

moments of growth and discovery.  Thank

you all  for being such an integral part of our

community!

PRIMARY HUB
World Science Day is coming up soon! It's a
fantastic opportunity for our primary pupils to
dive into the wonders of science. We will be
exploring exciting experiments and hands-on
activities that will ignite their curiosity.
We also ask that all pupils come prepared
with their white colored laboratory coats.

ACADEMIC ACTIVITIES: Upon resumption for
the second half term; teachers have
commenced lesson delivery with formative
(on going) assessments given to check pupils
understanding. We have a few more weeks to
the final exams. Pupils will bring back books
to study frequently . Please guide them and
have them handle their books with care.

COMMUNICATION BOOK: We appreciate the
support from home as regards pupils ability to
complete home task given. We encourage
parents to give us feedback on the pupils’
attitude toward their homework and their
ability to complete all activities unaided.

BIRTHDAYS

Happy Birthday 
Reesa!



JUNIOR SECONDARY

The month of October kicked off with a joyous celebration of Nigerian
Independence Day! Our students made wonderful memories with a lively mini
funfair in the school hall. The event featured musical performances and a vibrant
showcase of traditional attire representing Nigeria's diverse ethnic groups,
fostering a strong sense of unity and pride.
World Teachers’ Day
Our school used the special day to recognize the invaluable contributions of our
teachers. We extend our heartfelt gratitude to all who joined us in celebrating and
appreciating the dedication of our teaching staff. Your support means a great deal
to us and to the teachers who inspire and guide our students every day.
Midterm Assessment
We’re pleased to announce that our students successfully completed their midterm
assessments without any issues. Their hard work and dedication were
commendable, and we’re proud of their accomplishments.
Midterm Break
After a challenging week of assessments, students welcomed the midterm break
with open arms. This well-deserved rest allowed them to recharge in preparation
for the final stretch of the term.
Upcoming Event:
 Science Fair
We’re eagerly looking forward to our upcoming Science Fair, a student-led
exhibition that promises to be both inspiring and educational. We hope to see you
there to support our students’ innovative projects and discoveries.
Thank you for your continued support!

 



LEARNING CORNER

Pre- nursery 

Nursery Reception 

Primary Junior Secondary


